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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited share that the Nursery children will be having a Teddy Bear’s Picnic on the following 
dates: 
 

• Monday 14th July at 10:15 am (morning session) 
 

• Thursday 17th July at 2:15 pm (afternoon session) 
 
The picnic will take place in the Nursery playground. 
 
If your child does not normally attend on one of these days, they are warmly invited to come along with 
a parent/carer to join in the fun. Please let a member of staff know if you will be attending.  
 
The food for the picnic will be provided by the school.  
 
We look forward to a fun and enjoyable time together. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Alvi 

 


